
DATE: April 5, 2020
TO: Citrus College Students
FROM: Martha A. McDonald, Ed.D., Vice President of Student Services

Arvid Spor, Ed.D., Vice President of Academic Affairs
RE: Reminder: Campus Remains Closed and Remote Learning Continues through June 12, 2020

This is a reminder that the physical CAMPUS REMAINS CLOSED. Instruction and support services will continue in 
a remote/online format through Friday, June 12, 2020.

We are committed to your success and we’re here to help! For services related to healthcare, emotional support, 
basic needs, Wi-Fi or learning from home, please visit the college’s COVID-19 website. We are regularly updating 
the content, including the Student Resources and Student Services Assistance sections.

For your convenience, additional college resource websites are listed below:

 Admissions and Records: https://www.citruscollege.edu/ar

 CalWORKs: https://www.citruscollege.edu/stdntsrv/calworks 

 Career/Transfer Center: https://www.citruscollege.edu/stdntsrv/ctcenter 

 Citrus College Promise: https://www.citruscollege.edu/promise 

 Counseling: https://www.citruscollege.edu/stdntsrv/counsel

 Drop-In Tutoring: https://www.citruscollege.edu/lc/Pages/Tutorial.aspx 

 DSPS: https://www.citruscollege.edu/stdntsrv/dsps 

 EOPS/CARE: https://www.citruscollege.edu/stdntsrv/eops 

 Financial Aid: https://www.citruscollege.edu/stdntsrv/finaid 

 Foster/Kinship Education: https://www.citruscollege.edu/fkce 

 International Students: https://isc.citruscollege.edu 

 I Will Complete College: https://www.citruscollege.edu/stdntsrv/iwcc 

 Learning Center and Writing Center: https://www.citruscollege.edu/lc 

 Library: http://libguides.citruscollege.edu/library 

 STEM Center Tutoring appointments: https://www.citruscollege.edu/stem/stemcenter 

 STEM TRiO Tutoring: available weekdays and Saturdays by appointment. TRiO students should email 
Evelyn Uribe (euribe@citruscollege.edu) for the most up-to-date schedule and zoom links.
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 Student Life and Leadership Development: 
https://www.citruscollege.edu/stdntsrv/studentaffairs/activities

 Student Portal: https://my.citruscollege.edu 

 Technology Help Desk: https://www.citruscollege.edu/tecs 

 Veterans Success Center: https://www.citruscollege.edu/stdntsrv/veterans 

Thanks to the support of the Citrus College Foundation, the college is now offering COVID-19 Technology Support 
Grants to students. A separate email will be sent with additional information and a link to the application. 
Information about the grant can be found on the COVID-19 Student Resources page by clicking on the Technology 
Support Grant tab.

We know you have questions regarding commencement, grading and parking fees; we will have information for 
you soon. Please continue to check your Citrus College email and the college’s COVID-19 website.

Thank you for your understanding and patience during this challenging time. Please continue to practice the 
recommendations from our local health officials and stay safe. 
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